
A reminder to all

of our residents

visiting our

Township sites

SAFETY FIRST

Your safety is our top priority. For

everyone's safety, please educate your

party to refrain from engaging in

horseplay, running in throughways,

corridors, and stairwells. No

stickhandling or play with hockey sticks

outside of the rink or mini rink. For

more information, please see the

Respectful Behaviour Policy.

 

Please utilize the Mini Stick Rink

located on the track for stickhandling.


